
  
We are now collecting information about the services and programs you provide to 
middle and high school age youth in our community. Our goal is to create an up-to-date 
asset map with the many resources our incredible partners offer students and families 
all over the county.  
  
Please take a moment and complete this survey by November 20th, so that we 
may count your organization among our partners and better inform the 
community of your services offered.  
  
Thank you in advance for your time and work on behalf of our youth.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
The Middle and High School Advising Strategy Team 

achievepbcadvising@gmail.com 

Achieve Palm Beach County 
www.achievepbc.org 

  
  
With Determined Optimism, 
Christine Sylvain 
Executive Director 
christine@pathtocollege.org 
561-907-7679 

 
Sign up for our Newsletter! 
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